
Public Notices 

Private School Intent To Apply Notification 

RE:  Notice of Intent to Submit an Application 

We are writing to advise you, in accordance with the Federal No Child Left Behind Act, section 

9501 (c) (1), of the San Diego Office of Education’s intent to submit an application for a 

21st Century Community Learning Centers grant for public schools to be served in your 

geographic area. In accordance with federal eligibility requirements, entities may apply only if 

they propose to serve primarily students from schools having one or both of the following 

characteristics: 

• Schools that are eligible for Title 1 School-wide programs (applies to applications 

proposing to serve public school students). 

• Schools that serve a high percentage (40 percent or more) students from low-income 

families (applies to applications proposing to serve private school students). 

If you have any questions or would like to participate in the process, please feel free to contact 

the following individuals. If you are not eligible or prefer to decline the invitation to apply please 

send a reply receipt.  

Thank you for your time and attention on this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Jerred Murphy 

Public Notice for 21st CCLC 

RE: Notice of Intent to Submit an Application for 21st Century Community Learning Centers 

Program (After School Programs) 

 

In accordance with the application instructions from the California Dept. of Education, the San 

Diego County Office of Education submits a public notice to the community of Lakeside of San 

Diego County Office of Education’s intent to submit an application for a 21st Century 

Community Learning Centers After School Programs grant for public schools to be served in the 

aforementioned areas. 

 


